
Contact your diocesan team for help 

with any ideas you may have to go 

out in Mary Sumner’s footsteps 

Get a group together to consider 

alternative styles and formats for 

members to meet together 

Pray about how you can try to follow 

in Mary Sumner’s footsteps—

individually and in the branch 

Hold an open meeting to tell your 

local church/community about what 

Mothers’ Union does in your area/

diocese and how they could get 

involved 

Have a branch discussion about the 

issues you think Mary Sumner 

would want to respond to today 

Work with your local clergy to 

identify family needs in your area 

and consider what Mothers’ Union 

can do to respond 

Put articles in your parish 

newsletter or on the parish website 

about the work of Mothers’ Union 

in Britain & Ireland and 

worldwide—or put together a 

Footsteps display 

Devote at least one meeting a 

year to look at current social issues 

affecting families 

Think about how you can develop a 

regular pattern of prayer support for 

all families in your parish 

How can we follow 

in Mary Sumner’s footsteps? 


